
 Canandaigua City School District Board of Education Budget Workshop 
Notes for February 13, 2014 

Canandaigua City School District 
Academy Cafeteria, 435 East Street 

Academic success for every child we serve and the development of good character in all students 
 

 
 
The Budget Workshop meeting of the Canandaigua City School District Board of Education was held on 
Thursday, February 13, 2014 at 7:01 p.m. in the Canandaigua City School District Academy Cafeteria, President 
Grimm presiding. 

 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Jeanie Grimm, Joe Delforte, Jeannie Kesel, Bill Patrowicz, Michelle 

Pedzich, John Polimeni, Michelle Raeman, Tom Reho, Beth Thomas 
 

LEADERSHIP TEAM PRESENT: Lynne Erdle, Mark Lavner, Carleen Pierce, Julie Winston  
 

ADMINISTRATORS/SUPERVISORS 
PRESENT:   
 

Building Administrators 

OTHERS PRESENT: Jeff Gelinas, Larry Stanney, Several faculty and staff  
 

 
Superintendent’s Overview 
 
The Board was provided an overview of the below items: 
 

- Cost Analysis of Several District Programs 
- Building and Grounds 
- Transportation 
- Food Service 

 
Small Group Discussion 
 
Those in attendance broke into a small group for budget discussion on the following questions: 
 

1. Based on what you have just heard and your knowledge of our school’s facilities and operations, what do 
you believe we do well and should continue as is? 
 

2. Again, based on what you have just heard and your knowledge of our school’s facilities and operations, 
what are some areas we should look at changing?  What improvements can be made? 

 


